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BOARD CHANGES 
 
333D Limited (ASX: T3D or “Company”) advises that Frank Pertile, current Managing Director, has moved 
into a Non-Executive Director position.  As announced to the market on 10 July 2017, John Conidi has 
been appointed as Executive Chairman and will continue in this executive role. 
 
“Frank has been instrumental in shaping our business development strategy and 333D would like to thank 
him for his leadership and support since the Company’s reinstatement to the ASX in late 2016.  We look 
forward to Frank’s continuing contribution to further develop the Company’s strategic direction and 
technology offering,” said John Conidi. 
 
 
 
 
About 333D Limited 
333D Limited (ASX: T3D) has been established with a clear strategy to become Australia’s leading 
integrated multi-platform 3D technology company. Our goal is to make 3D technology accessible to 
everyone – which means creating a seamless, more intuitive process for converting ideas, designs, and 
real-life images into 3D printable objects. Our leading-edge approach unites the latest in next-generation 
digital and manufacturing technology to make 3D printing frictionless for businesses, industries, and 
schools. We are proud to offer Australia’s broadest range of 3D printers for on-demand contract print 
services, as well as exclusive access to leading 3D digital technologies that make it easy to capture, 
enhance, and convert real-life images into touchable 3D objects. 
 
To find out more about 333D visit: www.333D.com.au.   
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